Important Dates:
 
December 25th-January 1st- No School
Piano Fund: The Music Department is raising money for a new electronic piano.  Thanks to your donations at the winter concert, we are $300 towards our goal of $750.  If you would like to help donate to get us closer to our goal, you can donate at this link:  https://help-the-music-department-purchase-a-new-piano.cheddarup.com.  
Thank you for your support!
PTO Meetings: We are trying to find a time for PTO meetings that works for more people.  Please fill out this availability survey if you are interested in attending future PTO meetings. https://forms.gle/sBzTv5Mt3Sy8YzUs7 
Outreach Events: Thank you to all who attended and volunteered at our Winter event on Wednesday.  The kids seemed to really enjoy themselves and it was a fun evening.  Unfortunately, due to a lack of volunteers on the Outreach Committee, there will be no future events planned unless we get additional volunteers.  If you are interested in volunteering to plan and execute these fun family events, please email sunsetheightspto@gmail.com, to express your interest.  The time commitment is a 1 hour meeting a month, plus the time of the actual event.  
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